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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 47 
Tuesday, 4 May 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Four Members (C31, C32, C33 and C34) have tested positive for COVID-19. 

All their close contacts at the Club have been notified. The Ministry of Health 

(MOH) has also been advised accordingly and the Standard Operating 

Procedures (SOP) will follow. The following details are their movements at the 

Club: 

 

C31 MOVEMENTS AT THE CLUB 

C31 was last at the Club on 22 April 2021. C32 (his wife) has not been at the 

Club for more than a month. 

 

C33 MOVEMENTS AT THE CLUB  

DATE TIME MOVEMENTS 

Friday, 

30/4/2021 

7.00 pm Arrived at the Club. 

7.10 pm At Modesto’s. 

9.45 pm Left RSGC. 

 

C34 (his wife) has not been at the Club for more than a year. 

 

The Clubhouse and surrounding buildings are sanitised and disinfected, twice 

daily. Your safety is our priority, please be careful and continue to wash your 

hands frequently, wear face mask at all times and practice safe distancing 

when socialising at the Club. 

 

THE ROYAL SELANGOR GOLF CLUB (351-D) 

Jalan Kelab Golf, Off Jalan Tun Razak, 55000 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. 

Tel: +603-9206 3333 (GL) | Fax: +603-9285 3939 | 

Email: info@rsgc.com.my | Website: www.rsgc.com.my  

http://apps2.xendsys.com/index.php/campaigns/gj927bf4b9254/track-url/sg924dlen973a/274721e65d85d91be3cd17ec14951ca5250e8da1
http://www.rsgc.com.my/

